From: Miriam Marcus [

Sent: 06 June 2018 20:11
To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fw: RE: PLANNING APPLICATION NO 2017/4737/P - DELIVEROO

To Whom It May Concern

It seems Tessa Craig is no longer working for Camden Planning so please could this email be
forwarded to whoever is in charge of Planning Application 2017/4737/P - Deliveroo.

| await your reply.

With thanks
Miriam Marcus

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Miriam Marcus
To:
Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018, 8:06:37 PM GMT+1

Subject: RE: PLANNING APPLICATION NO 2017/4737/P - DELIVEROO

Dear Tessa Craig
RE: PLANNING APPLICATION NO 2017/4737/P - DELIVEROO
RE: DELIVEROO COMMUNITY MEETING 11 JUNE 2018

1. | wrote to you with my objections to the above Application by Deliveroo in
November of last year.

2.1 | have picked up an information sheet sent out by an Abigail Morris who
grandly styles herself "Head of Public Affairs" for Deliveroo.

2.2 This sheet gives notice of a public meeting as outlined above and also seeks to
address the complaints made against Deliveroo and what they have done to remedy
them.

3.1 Can you inform me as to the status of Deliveroo's Planning Application?

3.2 Are they still operating without Planning Permission?

3.3 If so - why have they not been closed down?

4. s this self-styled "Community Meeting" a cynical ploy to pre-empt public
concern before the Planning Application comes up for consideration?

| would appreciate your comments on the above.

Yours sincerely
Miriam Marcus



